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Mrs. Walker’s First Grade News       #2              August 22, 2016  

Announcements/Reminders:      Thursday, September 1  –   School  pictures      Please remember to clean out  the  ‘keep at home’ side of orange   folders  daily.      Thurs day, September 29   –   last day  for Scholastic book order      Please turn in classroom fee money   and completed paperwork (if you  haven’t already) .      Please send your student’s supplies (if  you haven’t already).  

     

   marley.walker@smithcoedu.net      615 - 735 - 0433      Class website:  thespiffyteacher.weebly.com      Notes in planner or binder    

Contact  

Mrs.Walker  

It’s been another fabulous week in  first grade.  The kiddos have been working  very hard      To   start working on first grade  responsibility, the kiddos have started  writing in their own planners. Please  remember to check their planners and  binders daily for notes, reminders, and  assignments.  Students are given time to  complete all assignments in class. However,  some students are not using their time wisely  and are having to take assignments home .  Please make sure to check the homework  (right pocket) of their folders every day and  make sure they complete all assignments. We  are taking grades.   We will  continue   the   review in our  reading series this   week.   We are also doing  Saxon phonics.  Our spelling words w ill come  from Saxon phonics. The first list of spelling  words should go out next week.   The spelling  words are on the back of this new sletter.  Please go over sight   words with your student  ever y night. We will have an assessment over  the sight words this  Friday.   Remember, read  for 20 minutes every night.   We will   continue adding in math.  There is a   letter that goes into more deta il  about our math plans for this   week.   Please feel free to contact me with  any questions or concerns. My contact  information is in the heart . Remember that  our class website is a wonderful place to find  out what’s going on in our classroom and  school     
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It’s been another fabulous week in first grade. The kiddos have been working very hard  To start working on first grade responsibility, the kiddos have started writing in their own planners. Please remember to check their planners and binders daily for notes, reminders, and assignments. Students are given time to complete all assignments in class. However, some students are not using their time wisely and are having to take assignments home. Please make sure to check the homework (right pocket) of their folders every day and make sure they complete all assignments. We are taking grades.



We will continue the review in our reading series this week. We are also doing Saxon phonics. Our spelling words will come from Saxon phonics. The first list of spelling words should go out next week. The spelling words are on the back of this newsletter. Please go over sight words with your student every night. We will have an assessment over the sight words this Friday. Remember, read for 20 minutes every night.



We will continue adding in math. There is a letter that goes into more detail about our math plans for this week.



Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. My contact information is in the heart. Remember that our class website is a wonderful place to find out what’s going on in our classroom and school 
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